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Who can you help this year?
This year we have decided to help another ‘CLP’ in Hong Kong

– the Hong Kong Association for Cleft Lip and Palate. This is a

self-help organisation which provides assistance to the affected

children in both physical and psychological aspects, through

mutual support and experience-sharing among their parents.

We will donate HK$50 to the Hong Kong Association for Cleft

Lip and Palate for each shareholder who elects for electronic

communication instead of his or her previous choice of printed

form. This will be in addition to a donation of HK$110,000 on

behalf of those shareholders who have already opted for

electronic communication.

The donation will be applied in the Association’s “One nasal

splint for each member” project. The objective of this project is

to supply 600 affected children and adults with nasal splints

which help to maintain the shape of their noses.

Shareholders wishing to make a new election for electronic

communication can do so by returning to us the notification

form which accompanies this Annual Report, in the provided

prepaid reply envelope or by e-mail to cosec@clp.com.hk on or

before 30 June 2007.

We look forward to your support.

How can you help us to help the Community?

Each year CLP offers to donate HK$50 to charity for each shareholder who elects to receive corporate communications

electronically in future. In 2006, 409 shareholders responded to this offer, which aims to encourage increased use of this

environmentally friendly method.
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Who did you help last year?
In 2006 CLP donated HK$120,450 (which included

HK$100,000 as an expression of appreciation to those

shareholders who had already chosen electronic

communication) to the Society for the Welfare of the Autistic

Persons. To thank those stakeholders who provided feedback

on our Social and Environmental Report, CLP also donated

HK$50 for every feedback we received, amounting to

HK$3,900, making a total donation of HK$124,350.

The Society for the Welfare of the Autistic Persons is an

association founded by the parents of autistic children in Hong

Kong for mutual support and for improving the daily lives of

autistic people. CLP’s donation has been used to buy sensory

integration equipment for autistic children.

This equipment is now being used by occupational therapists

and/or physical therapists to assist autistic children in organising

the central nervous system, inhibiting and/or modulating

sensory information and processing a more organised response

to sensory stimuli.

We thank all our shareholders and stakeholders who

have made this possible.




